Colin Bishopp, Vice President
Renewable Funding
500 12th St., Suite 300
Oakland, CA 94607

RE:	Letter of Commitment

Dear Mr. Bishopp:

[bookmark: _GoBack]	[Cooperative Name] is pleased to initiate a working relationship with Renewable Funding and the Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services (“DACS”) under the Warehouse for Energy Efficiency Loan (“WHEEL”) program.  We believe the WHEEL program will provide low interest loans that will be attractive to many of our cooperative members.

	[Cooperative Name] will commit to the WHEEL program by identifying qualified contractors in our area that may be interested in the loan program and your contractor training program.  In addition, we will work with Renewable Funding and DACS to help in developing marketing tools that will educate our members about the availability of funds for energy efficiency and renewable projects.

	[Cooperative Name] looks forward to working with you and DACS to promote this project which will benefit our cooperative members.  Below is the contact information for the key staff that will be involved in this initiative.

Contact Information:

Name(s)______________________________________
	   ______________________________________ 
Email:_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Telephone:________________________________

Sincerely,
